
5 October 2021

INVESTOR UPDATE 
 

Marvel Gold Limited’s (ASX: MVL) (Marvel or the Company) is pleased to advise that its 
Managing Director, Phil Hoskins, and Executive Director – Exploration, Chris van Wijk, 
will provide a 20-minute summary of the Company’s recently upgraded Mineral 
Resource Estimate (MRE) for the Tabakorole Gold Project. 

Phil and Chris will provide an overview of the updated MRE, including a detailed 
summary of the recent discoveries of shallow, higher-grade zones, which contributed 
significantly to the upgraded MRE and enhance the potential for open pit mining. They 
will also outline the strategy for continued resource growth moving forward. 

 

Webinar Details 

Date & Time: 7 October 2021, 9:00am (AWST)/12:00pm (AEST) 

Register Via: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2339310362272707084 

Replay: Will be available at https://marvelgold.com.au/ after the event 

 

 

Questions can be submitted to amalie@whitenoisecomms.com prior to 5:00pm (AEST) 
on Wednesday, 6 October 2021,. 

A replay of the webinar will be available at www.marvelgold.com.au after the event. 

This announcement has been approved for release by the Managing Director. 

 

PHIL HOSKINS 
Managing Director 

For further information, please 
contact: 
 
Phil Hoskins – Managing Director 
Tel: +61 8 9200 4960 

 
 
 
Chris van Wijk – Executive Director, 
Exploration  
Tel: +61 8 9200 4960 

For more information, visit www.marvelgold.com.au. 


